
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

 DATE:     April 20, 2017 

 

FROM:    Thomas J. Aspell, Jr., City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Zoning Board of Adjustment Committee Appointments 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

 

It is being recommended that the following appointments be reviewed at the May City Council 

meeting for approval in June. 

 

Background 

 

I hereby propose that Stephen Norton be moved from Regular Member status to Alternate 

Member status of the Zoning Board of Adjustment, for a three year term that will expire on 

January 1, 2020.  Mr. Norton has been a member of the ZBA since 2007. 

 

I also propose that Andrew Winters be moved up from Alternate Member status to Regular 

Member status, to fill the vacancy created by the movement of Stephen Norton.  This term will 

expire on January 1, 2020.  Mr. Winters has been a member of the ZBA since 2013. 

   

Discussion 

 

In accordance with Section 15 of the City Council Rules, these proposed appointments are being 

distributed to City Council as information in advance of formal action June. 

 

 

/sms      

 

 

 

 

 

 

City of Concord, New Hampshire 
 

A D M I N I S T R AT I O N  
City Hall – 41 Green Street – 03301 

(603) 225-8570 

taspell@onconcord.com 

 

 
  Thomas J. Aspell, Jr. 

City Manager 


